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Comments: Hello, as a climber who recreates in wilderness areas I would like to ensure that safe and

responsible use of bolts and anchors will be available for me to use so that I will be able to recreate safely.

 

With the current legislation, I am afraid that  my ability to protect myself is at risk and worried of the repercussions

 

I have developed routes in wilderness areas and often times the location of anchors and bolts is unknown until in

the act of climbing.

 

This matter will affect how I vote in the future.

 

George Pearson


